
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

2020 Sports Camp  
Parent Information Evening 

 

Tuesday 24th March 
5.30pm, in the staffroom 

 
If you are interested in your child attending sports camp          
this year, or would like to find out more information,          
please come along to this information evening. 
 
There will also be an opportunity for you to ask any           
questions you may have.  

 


